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NSW/Victorian Border Closures 

Application for a Covid-19 border declaration permit to travel for 
essential work and business purposes 

 
 
The NSW-Victoria border will close at 12.01am tonight (8 July 2020).  

A travel ban is already in place for many residents of Melbourne.  In order to travel across the border for 
essential work permits will be available through the Service NSW website, regardless of whether the 
applicant is from NSW.  There has been significant work to establish the permit system and it is 
anticipated that it will be live today.  More information, including details on how to apply for a permit visit: 
Service NSW Application for a Covid-19 border declaration permit. 

It is important to also note that:  
 

• the plan will be assisted with hundreds of officers and between 350 & 500 Australian Defence 
Force (ADF) personnel to help NSW Police manage the operation as well as drones to police the 
two states' 55 border crossings 
 

• the XPT service between Sydney and Melbourne (regional train) will stop when the border closes, 
and other interstate public transport services are under review. 

 
VACC has also developed a ‘Confirmation of Employment’ proforma letter which may also be used.  This, 
together with the Services NSW Covid-19 border declaration permit will assist you and your employees to 
cross the border for essential work and business purposes.  The border declaration permit is mandatory to 
cross the border. This letter however is not a requirement by the government but may be helpful.  The 
proforma is attached to this bulletin. 

 
If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact VACC IR on (03) 9829 1123. 

 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
W J Chesterman 
Manager 
Industrial Relations & OHSE Department 
VACC 
Level 7 | 464 St Kilda Road | Melbourne Vic 3004 
P: 03 9829 1123 | E: bchesterman@vacc.com.au | W: vacc.com.au 
 
 

 

https://www.theage.com.au/national/victoria/no-way-out-victorians-barred-from-nsw-after-record-infection-day-20200706-p559g3.html
https://www.service.nsw.gov.au/transaction/apply-covid-19-nsw-border-declaration-permit
mailto:bchesterman@vacc.com.au
https://elink.clickdimensions.com/c/6/?T=NDE1NzgzMjY%3AMDItYjIwMTg3LTk2ZTRlYzk5ZWI4YjQxYWQ4YzM2MWE2ODE5YTNjMWQ3%3AZHRoZW9jaGFyb3VzQHZhY2MuY29tLmF1%3AY29udGFjdC01ZGI4ZDFjOGIxYWRlNDExOWQ5YjljYjY1NDliZWYxOC05MzA1NmMzZWE4Njc0ODBlODNiM2ZhZjBjNTk1OTEwMA%3AZmFsc2U%3AMA%3A%3AaHR0cHM6Ly9lbGluay5jbGlja2RpbWVuc2lvbnMuY29tL2MvNi8_&K=MrqFdz5A90IieZzMXqrkVA


INSERT COMPANY LETTERHEAD 

 

 
[Insert date] 2020 

 

NSW / VICTORIAN BORDER CLOSURES 
Confirmation of employment and the need to travel for essential 

work and business purposes 

 

I, [insert name and job title], of [insert business name] of [insert business address] in the 

state of NSW/Victoria (referred to in this letter as the “Company”) confirm that  [insert 

employee’s name] of [insert employee’s residential address] is an employee of the 

Company. 

As Mr/Ms [insert employee’s last name] lives in NSW/Victoria, he/she is required to cross 

the NSW/ Victorian border daily for essential work and business purposes. 

Should you wish to verify the content of this statement, please contact the undersigned on 

[insert phone number of the employer]. 

Yours sincerely 

[insert name]  

[insert title] 
 


